
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Spinney Hill Road, Northampton. NN3 6DG 

Tel:  01604 679540       
Email:  admin@nsg.northants.sch.uk 
Website:  www.nsg.northants.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Cristina Taboada-Naya 

 

Company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales 
No. 08591532 (an exempt charity)  VAT No 179599723 

23rd November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Each year, Year 11 students have the opportunity to purchase an NSG Leavers’ hooded top.  This item, though a 
lovely memory, is not part of the NSG uniform offer and therefore cannot be worn in the exam hall or in lessons.  
It does not replace the school blazer which students are expected to continue to wear throughout the exam 
period. 
 
If your daughter would like to order a hooded top they must be ordered and paid for in advance via the link on 
our school website, or by going direct to: 
 
 https://www.leavershoodies.com/shop/northampton-school-for-girls-2021 
 
No orders or payment can be made in school. 
 
There are three options to choose from in a variety of colours.  A hooded top is £18.99, a two-tone hoodie is 
£20.99 and a zipped top is £22.49.  This price does not include a nickname but this can be added for £3.00. 
 
The last date for ordering is 17 April 2021.  Delivery date to school will be in June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Carol Pichler 
Assistant Headteacher 
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